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This pertains to the conduct of the Registration for College Admission Examination - 
Polytechnic University of the Philippines Open University System (PUP-OUS) originally 
scheduled on 02 September 2024, Monday at 1:00 PM to 5:00 PM.

In view of the announcement on work suspension in government offices in the 
National Capital Region on 02-03 September 2024 from the Office of the Executive 
Secretary, please inform interested applicants from your offices that the event has been 
moved to 05 September 2024, Thursday from 1:00PM to 5:00 PM at the EMB- ERLSD 
Building Conference Area (near DENR Hostel), DENR Compound, Visayas Avenue, 
Diliman, Quezon City.

For further clarification/inquiries, you may contact the DENR Employees’ Union c/o 
Ms. Ma. Victoria Somera or the Career Development Division (CDD) Ms. Jennibelle I. 
Santos at Tel. No. 02 89279107 or email at hrds.cdd@denr.gov.ph.
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